
Dear Prospect Heights Community:  

First things first; thank you. Since 1983 we have been a family owned and operated 

business serving this community and you have showed us nothing but support and friendship. 

To all the wonderful people who have befriended us and supported us over the 33 years, we 

are sincerely grateful. In the beginning of this year, we decided it was time to upgrade our 

store into one that can better serve the growing community.  

Since then it has been months of toil and hard work from our family and many other 

people, our gratitude goes out to everyone who helped. With our combined efforts, we were 

able to complete our project with very satisfying results. Besides renovating the store to look 

nicer, we were also able to expand our floor space and make room for more things. Also a 

part of our big change was rebranding and going with a program that enables us to provide 

even more variety and service to you. So to anyone still in awe about Foodtown replacing 

Met Food, rest assured! It’s still us, no buy outs, no takeovers, just a simple name change.  

Finally, on the 14
th

 of October, we decided to throw a nice Grand (re)Opening party 

and we would like to formally invite all friends, families, and members of the community to 

join in. There will be a ton of great food, music, refreshments, and festivities for family fun. 

We would love to have everyone come and enjoy themselves. Hopefully this will mark the 

beginning of another great 33 years.  

Sincerely Yours, 

Frank Widdi & Abdul Jawad 

 

 

Grand Opening: October 14
th

, 2016     From 11 AM – 6 PM 


